
 

 

 

 

 

Homes England looks to local 

community to help shape future 

of Attleborough 
 

Homes England have acquired the first phase of land in the 4,000 

home sustainable urban extension planned for Attleborough and will 

have a stand at Queens Square on:  

 

Thursday 23rd September between 8am – 2pm.  

 

Residents are invited to meet Homes England, their project team and 

representatives from Breckland District Council on 23rd September at 

their stall on Queens Square to ask questions about the project. This 

will be the first of many opportunities residents will have to get  

involved with the scheme.  


